
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

MARCH 17, 2023 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER- DAVID GARDNER CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 9:03 A.M. 

IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE- DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, MARK 

TICINOVICH AND TONY HARMON FILLED IN AS BOARD LIAISON. 

MINUTES FOR NOVEMBER 4TH, 2022 WERE APPROVED BY MEMBERS EMAIL. 

GENERAL MANAGER- KARIN SHULMAN GAVE HER REPORT ON THE GOLF CARTS 

MAINTENANCE. IT WAS DECIDED TO MAINTAIN THEM FOR ANOTHER 3 YEARS IF POSIBLE. WE 

WERE ALSO APPROVED FOR A NEW BALL PICKER IN JULY. THE POOL WILL BE OPEN 

MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND.  

MIKE PIERCE IS NOW THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDANT. 

BOARD LIAISON- TONY HARMON NO COMMENT. 

GOLF OPERATIONS- CODY ROSE REPORTED 23 DAYS CLOSED DUE TO THE WEATHER. ALSO 

REPORTED THE GOLF SHOP IS NOW OPEN FROM 8 A.M. – 6 P.M. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE- MIKE PIERCE GAVE HIS REPORT. AT THE END OF MARCH HE WILL BE 

PUNCHING THE FAIRWAYS, SEED AND FERTILISED. ALSO THE FLAGS AND RAKES ARE DUE IN 

NEXT WEEK. HE WILL TAKE OUT THE STUMP ON #4 ABOVE THE GREEN. MOWING DAYS ARE 

MONDAY, WENDSDAY AND FRIDAY. SOME CART PATHS WILL BE REPAIRED. 

DISSCUSION- KARIN SHULMAN REQUESTED THAT ALL THE FLAGS BE BROUGHT IN AT THE END 

OF THE DAY DUE TO VANDELISUM.THE TENNIS COURTS WILL BE OPEN THIS WEEKEND 

MARCH 25TH.  

MOTION TO ADJOUN THE MEETING BY KELLY FENDLEY AND SECONDED BY LINDA FENDLEY. 

THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 9:29 A.M. THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON APRIL 7TH AT 

9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY  

  


